
Contact: 
Kelli Mullins    Erica Geppert   Meg Stewart 
Co-Coordinator    Co-Coordinator   Warwick Rodeo Queen 2017 
Ph: 0409 623 001  Ph: 0429 961 001  Ph: 0487 888 831 

*Conditions apply 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Entrant 
 
Congratulations and thank you for your interest in entering the 2018 Warwick Rodeo Queen Quest. 
 
The Warwick Rodeo Queen is an ambassador of the Warwick Rodeo and Campdraft.  During the week of 
the Rodeo and Campdraft, Warwick Rodeo Queen entrants are invited as ambassadors to attend a number 
of events, these events attract media attention and will provide the opportunity to promote our event through 
interviews and photo opportunities.  The winner of the 2018 Warwick Rodeo Queen wins the opportunity to 
fly to Canada and/or America to represent “Australia’s Most Famous Rodeo” as the Warwick Rodeo Queen.* 
 
Warwick Rodeo is well known as “Australia’s Most Famous” Rodeo and in 2018 we are again home to the 
‘APRA National Finals Rodeo’.  Once again we will be joined by Miss Rodeo Australia, Miss Rodeo Canada 
and Miss Rodeo America.  The Warwick Rodeo and Campdraft week will commence Monday 22 October 
2018.   
 
Judging for the 2018 quest will consisting of a mandatory informal meet and greet dinner on Friday night 12 
October followed by the horsemanship workouts, interviews and the presentation evening on Saturday 13 
October 2018.  
 
This year there will be a “mother” assigned to each age group to act as a coordinator, mentor and the 
communication channel between entrants and the committee.  The names of age group coordinators will be 
released closer to the event. 
 
In 2018 to be eligible for any title Queen Entrants are required to fundraise a minimum of $1,000 and Princess 
Entrants are required to fundraise a minimum of $250.  We want to encourage you to enter and get your 
fundraising underway early, if you require suggestions on fundraising ideas please contact the Committee. 
All entrants will be issued with a bank deposit book so you can deposit your fundraising efforts directly into 
the Societies bank account.  Monies raised at any fundraising event must be banked into the Societies bank 
account within seven (7) business days after the fundraising has occurred, failure to do so may result in those 
funds not being counted towards your final tally.  The winner of the Overall Fundraiser will be crowned with 
the Perpetual Overall Fundraiser Crown to be worn for the year as the title holder. 
 
Note: Judging and Appearance Attire – Good Casual Western or Australia Attire is to be worn during judging 
and the week of Rodeo and Campdraft events.  This may include dresses or skirts where appropriate.  You 
are not required to wear or purchase White Jeans for any occasion.  Blue and/or Coloured are equally 
acceptable.  Western hats and boots must be worn at all times unless wearing a helmet in the arena. 
 
Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions regarding the requirements of the 2018 Warwick 
Rodeo Queen Quest.   
 
 
Best of Luck! 
 
 
 
Kind Regards 
Warwick Rodeo Queen Quest Committee 


